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Dear Families,  

 

Year 6 – SATS Breakfast 

 

As you all know, the week beginning 9th May is SATs week.  Below is a timetable 

outlining the tests your child will be sitting throughout the week: 

 

Tuesday 9th May Wednesday 10th 

May 

Thursday 11th May Friday 12th May 

English grammar, 

punctuation and 

spelling test 

English Reading 

Test 

 

Mathematics 

Paper 1 – 

Arithmetic. 

 

Mathematics 

Paper 2 – 

Reasoning 

Mathematics 

Paper 3 – 

Reasoning 

 

All children in Year 6 are welcome to attend the breakfast club in the lower hall 

which opens at 8:15am and runs until the start of the school day; here they will 

receive a free breakfast consisting of toast, cereal and juice. Attending breakfast 

club will ensure that your child will be focused and prepared for the day ahead. It 

will also mean that they will start the day having fun with their friends. As a school, 

we feel it is very important that all the children feel happy, confident and supported 

during this week, and know how proud we are of every single one of them.  

 

As the tests take place in the mornings, it is extremely important that Year 6 children 

are on time each day so that the tests can begin promptly for all children. If you 

think that your child might be too unwell to attend school that day, please ring the 

school office as early as possible so that we can discuss other arrangements. 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support.  

 

Best wishes, 

 

 
Mr Phillips 

Headteacher 


